Get Involved

The Juneau Yacht Club is
looking for volunteers, if you

are a member and want to

show you support, contact
Jerry at (907) 321-4499.

TREASURER’S REPORT

July 31, 2016 Assets = $140,603

July 31, 2016 Bank Balance = $35.333
July 31, 2016 Liabilities = $193

July 31, 2016 Members: 165

Thank you,
Sharon Kelly, Treasurer

RENT THE YACHT CLUB

Do you have an event or celebration

: planned and are looking for the perfect
location? The Yacht Club just might be
the place! For non-members, the Main
* Hall rents for $500, and has twelve 72”
3 round tables and thirteen 6'x30" rec-

: tangular tables available for use, along

= with 138 chairs. The Kitchen rents for
$200, and includes the use of our dish-

ies, flatware and stove/ovens. The Gra-
: ham Room rents for $150. Members

: who have been a Yacht Club member
for over one year can get a 50% dis-
count for personal events. Check out

: our calendar at http://
www.juneauyc.org/calendar/ and

: complete the online rental form to re-

: serve the space. Contact Barbara, the

« rental agent, at 321-0788 for more in-
formation.
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Commodore's Corner

This summer at the Yacht Club has been a busy time.
Along with a multitude of rentals and our regularly sched-
uled social events, the Yacht Club hosted its first ever July
3rd Independence Day celebration and fireworks party. It
was by all accounts a huge success! | am sure that Tara

i Harris is looking forward to having a number of people

step up and help her plan next year’s party.

Unfortunately, our Power Squadron raft-up events were not well attended: some-
how, we need to coordinate good weather with peoples’ schedules. A big “thank
you” from the Territorial Sportsmen to those Yacht Club members who braved the
weather this year to be Derby Patrol for the 70th annual Golden North Salmon Der-
by. We had a couple of days with small craft advisories and it was important to
have our experienced boaters out on the water.

2016 has seen a number of new improvements to our facility. You will notice that
the front stair railing have been replaced, and a number of small things like new
door pulls and lighting sconces in the main hall make the facility look more up to
date. There are now stairs on the deck, which has had a lot of use this year.

Thanks to Chris Roust and to our Building Committee for making these things hap-
pen. The next big project will be replacing the floor in the main hall - we are in the
process of getting bids for the materials. Please plan to help with a volunteer work-
day sometime this fall.

As we near the end of summer, it is time to look forward to our fall season of din-
ners and programs. This issue of the Hailer contains the dinner committees for the
rest of 2016; please make sure that this schedule matches yours and that you will
be available to help.

As always, your membership and continued involvement in the Juneau Yacht Club
are valuable to us all. Please consider signing up te help in the bar with a Thursday
social or just show up for the social and meet your fellow members. We can always
use additional help with maintenance and building projects around the facility.
Also, it is time to start thinking about who will be our officers and board for 2017.

If you are interested in in serving on the board or volunteering in any capacity,
please contact me or any board member and let us know.

Enjoy the rest of your summer! Safe boating and good fishing to all!
Jevy

Jerry Burnett, Commodore




